
 

The city of Stamford Recycling and Sanitation Departments  

Recycle Bag Contest 

Grades 8-12 
 

The city of Stamford will soon be initiating no plastic bags in the new year. To commemorate this new initiative, the 
Stamford Board of Representatives is sponsoring a recycle bag design competition for students in grades 8-12.  

Students are encouraged to develop a logo that will reflect the benefits of recycling and or non-use of  
plastic shopping bag in the environment. 

 
Contest Requirements: 

● The bag design must be ONE color.  
 

● Your design must in the space provided below, and it should reflect the benefits off of recycling. You can draw or 
generate your idea on a computer and attach or glue it in the space provided. Artwork must not be larger than 5 
inches by 5 inches. 

 
● Please fill out and complete the entry form below and submit this entry form contest entries  

by February 22, 2019, to Sharon Beadle, Public Relations Department, Government Center 
 
 

Student Name _______________________________________________________________ Grade _________ 

 
School ______________________________________________ Art Teacher ____________________________ 

 

 


